
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE: London Nautical Year 10 / Year 11 Blazer 

 

Some time ago we asked you to provide your measurements for your child's blazer as we were unable to offer our usual measuring 

event this year due to Covid-19. Thank you to all parents who provided this information, as this was extremely useful in predicting 

sizes that may be required by pupils in the absence of our normal measuring methods. 

However, we would like to remind all parents that you do need to place an order and pay for your son's blazer, as soon as possible, 

if you haven’t already done so. We recommend you do this by 31st July 2020 at the very latest. 

SAVE OVER 15% WITH UNIFORM PACKS – LIMITED TIME 

There are special promotional packs available for London Nautical School if you opt for a Premium Pack – you can save up to 15% 

and the Basic Pack up to 10% off the cost of the Uniform. These offers are only available until the 31st July 2020.  

To place an order - we would advise you to book an appointment at our Fulham or Mitcham store, where your child can be fitted for 

the blazer in person as we have the sample sizes in stock. We do not recommend that you order online, as the blazers are a very 

special fit and really does require a physical trial of the size.  

To book an appointment please visit our website www.sud.co.uk and click on our purple ‘book your appointment’ icon. We advise 

booking your appointment as soon as possible; as we expect  August to be extremely busy with limited availability. 

If you really cannot visit the store, you are able to order it online from the school page at www.sud.co.uk as per usual. 

Please note: Due to delays caused by Covid-19, our delivery of Year 10 blazers have been delayed and we are expecting to 

receive these at the end of August. The school is aware of this, and we will keep both you and the school updated 

Please be reassured we are working hard during this unprecedented time to continue to deliver the highest standards of service, 

and we thank you for your patience. 

If you have any questions or would like any more information please do not hesitate to send us an e-mail: help@sud.co.uk  

 

Kind Regards, 

School Uniform Direct Team 

http://www.sud.co.uk/

